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J Cabou Quoted in Multiple Publications Regarding Phoenix's Suit
Against Arizona

J Cabou was quoted in multiple publications regarding his representation of the City of Phoenix in its lawsuit
against the State of Arizona.

"Whatever you think about the merits of the substantive items in the bill the City is challenging, Arizonans of all
stripes should, and do, agree that the Legislature has to follow the Constitution just as everyone else does," said
Jean-Jacques Cabou of Perkins Coie LLP, who filed the suit on behalf of the City. "The City's suit asks the Court
to enforce these rules in the Constitution." (3TV/CBS 5)

08.17.2021 - AZ Family (3TV/CBS 5) - "City of Phoenix Sues Arizona for Violation of the State's Constitution"

08.17.2021 - AZ Central - "Phoenix Sues State Over New Law That Undermines Its Long-Sought Police
Accountability Office"
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